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SOUTHEASTERN 
CAMPUS BULLETIN 

January 18-22, 1982. 

Monday, January 18 

No scheduled activities 

Tuesday, January 19 

10:00 a.m. 

7:00 p.m. 

Wednesday, January 20 

10:00 a. m. 

Thursday, January 21 

10:00 a.m. 

10:30 a .. m. 

9:30 p.m. 

Friday, January 22 

No scheduled activities 

NOTICES: 

IX, 18 

Chapel: Mr. John Snedden, Home Mission Board, 
Department of Church Extension. 

International Fellowship. Wake Forest Baptist 
Church. See notice below. 

Chapel: Schedule not ·available.· 

Chapel: Schedule not available. 1)r. 

Senior class_ officers meeting. Conference 
Mackie Hall. 

Dorm Devotions.. Johnson Dorm Lounge. 

INTERNATIONAL An International Fellowship, sponsored by the 
FELLOWSHIP: International Students Committee will be held 

Tuesday, January 19 at 7:00 p.m. at the Wak 
Forest Baptist Church. B~ing a covered dish. Everyone is welcome to come. 
Contact Rebecca Barnes or Haruko Ward for more information. 

AFTERSCHOOL CHILDCARE A childcare alternative is now available for 
PROGRAM: seminary students with elementary school aged 

children. The program provides recreation,· 
games, refreshments and tutoring from Monday - Friday, 2:00-6:00 p.m. Children 
are picked up at school and brought to Wake Forest Baptist Church. For more 
information, call the. church office (556-5141) or Mrs. Suzanne Erskine (556-5980) 

SENIORS! l Workshop "Finding My Ministering Place" on 
January 25, 1982. It's not too late to sign up. 

Come by FIM and sign up for an afternoon of information concerning your future. 
Session I begins at 4:00 p.m. Session II begins at 6:30 p.m. 

COMMUNITY SCHOOLS: Students and spouses may be interested in course 
available through the Wake County Connnunity 

Schools program. Courses will be offered in the evenings on such subjects as 
CPR, upholstery, drama, photography, welding, typewriting, cake decorating, small 
engine repair, woodworking, aerobics, quiltmaking, conversational French and mode 
planes. Registration if ~4.00 and form may be secured at the Communications 
Office in Broyhill. Deadline to register is February 18. Call 556-2171 for 
details. Classes will be held at Wake Forest-Rolesville High School. 

SPRING SCHOLARSHIPS: Applications for spring semester scholarships 
being offered by the seminary may be secured fro 

the Student Affairs office in Mackie Hall. Applications will be accepted through 
Tuesday, January 26. No applications will be accepted after this date 

(OVER) • 



SUMl;1ER MISSIONS: By enrolling in H2324, Practicum in Home Missions 
students can receive appointment through the 

Home Mission Board to start new churches in Florida, New York and North Carolina 
this surmner. Information and applications will be available from Mr. John Snedden 
on Tuesday, January 19. Sign up for an interview through Phyllis Jackson, FIM. 

MONDAY SECTION-BASIC · 
PASTORAL CARE (M4300): 

If you are enrolled in Basic Pastoral Care on 
Mondays, please go by Dr. Hester's office, 201 
Stealy Hall, and pick up information about the 

course. This 
preparing for 
on the office 

information includes a syllabus and a guidesheet to assist you in 
the class session on January 25. Please sign the enrollment sheet 
door as you pick up this material. 

SENIOR CLASS Seniors graduating in May should note that a 
MEETING: class meeting is scheduled for Friday, January 

at 10:00 a.m. in the cafeteria. Graduation 
activities, class gift and other matters will be discussed. 

S.C. CLUB MEETING: The S.C. Club will have a dinner with Mr. Charles 
Rabon of the S.C. state convention on Tuesday, 

February 27 at 5:30 ~.m. More details will be posted. 

STATE REPS ON 
CAMPUS: 

In conjunction with the Senior workshop being 
held by FIM on January 25, several state Baptist 
Convention representatives will be on campus to 

talk 
with 
Jan, 
Jap, 
J 1. 

with interested students (especially seniors). Sign up for an appointment 
any of these by coming to FIM, Broyhill Hall; James Massey, Virginia -
25-27; William Harbin, Tennessee - Jan. 25-26; Howard Ethington, Georgia -
26-27; Jack Lowndes, New York - Jan. 26; Charles Rabon, South Carolina -
26. 

OHIO DAY: On Feb. 1 and 2, Dr. Tal Bonham, Executive 
Secretary-Treasurer of the Ohio Baptist Conven~ 

tion along with Dr. Orville Griffen, Director of Evangelism and Dr. ~ike Collins, 
Church Development, will be on campus to speak with students interested in 
m5.nistry in Ohio. Please come by FIM office and sign up for an appointment. Thes. 
interviews will be held in Mackie Commons Room, Mackie Hall. Dr. Bonham will be 
g st speaker in Chapel on February 2. There will be a reception immediately 
following chapel in the Great Room of Broyhill Hall. Faculty and students are 
i "r~ited. 

FMB REP VISIT: Norman Burnes, Foreign Mission Board, will be on 
campus to speak to persons who have an interest 

in Foreign Missions on January 28 and 29. Please sign up for an appt. with 
Phyllis Jackson, FIM, Broyhill Hall. 

The middler class will have a covered dish 
dinner around the theme, "A Midway Celebration", 

on January 28 at 7:00 p.m. in the seminary cafeteria. The dinner will be for 
single and married students and their spouses. Please call the Student Affairs 
Of ice to let them know what you will be bringing. 

Dr. Harold Crane and Dr. Terry Douglas from 
Penn.JS. Jersey Convention will be on campus 

J,;.lt J.'irY 19th to interview students interested in work in Penn./ S. Jersey area or 
i·. he Van Ministry. Please sign up for an individual appointment in FIM office 
i troyhill Hall. 

• "R MINISTRY 
IONS: 

Students interested in a summer position as a 
Boy Scout Camp Chaplain, June 13 - Aug. 10, 1982 
should contact the FIM office. The camp is in 

R 1-~igh. Several other requests have also been received for persons interested 
in summer ministry opportunities. Students should contact FIM now if they are 
interested. Other opportunities (both resort and church) are posted on the 
FIM bulletin boards on campus. 

PE-~R GROUP GET TOGETHER: Darrah Degnan' s fall, 1981 peer group is plannin 
a get together on Monday, Jan. 25 at 7:00 p.m. 

a~ ~he Bar-B-Q Lodge on North Blvd., Raleigh. If interested, contact Ed Vogt, 
556 6363. 

SELF DEFENSE FOR WOMEN·: Two courses in self-defense will be offered -:"··· 
through the ·wake Forest Parks and Recreation 

D-:1artment . 
. ral public. 

One will be designed primarily for women and one is open to the gen-
Classes will be held on Tuesdays and Thursdays at the ·community. 

Hous 9 Call the Recreation Dept.at 556-2024 for registration information. 

Maturial f o:r: the· Catnp1.1s· ·BuTletin should reach the Student Affairs off i·ce by 
·.;-12 noon Wednesday. 
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